
 

 

 

 

BISHOPS WALTHAM CHAMBER OF TRADE 

Operators of School Busses 

BISHOPS WALTHAM CHRISTMAS FAYRE 

 Thursday November 28th 2024 
 

The Chamber of Trade are organising a Christmas Fayre on Thursday 
28th November from 1500 to 2100. The road closure is requested 
between these times 

 
The road closure covers The Square, High Street and Cross Street and of 
course we must ensure that a path is kept free for emergency vehicles if 
required which means that Brook Street will need to be used to leave the 
village in an emergency. 
 
During these times the Square in Bishop’s Waltham will not be available 
for the busses to enter or depart. 
As in the past, busses are requested to stop by the entrance to Fox’s 
Garden Machinery located on the B2177 nearest the west side of the bus 
shelter, to load/unload.  
 
We would be grateful if you could inform the drivers and pupils/parents 
of this restriction. 
Parents waiting in their cars for pupils could possibly use the car park at 
Sainsburys which is only a few yards from the temporary bus stop. 

 
If you would like further information, can you please contact Barry 
on07970710737 

 

Regards, Barry Nicholson ,  Chairman Chamber of Trade                                               


